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13 March 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The Year 6 children, and their family and friends are invited to attend the Sacred Heart Parish Soul Mass 
with the stage 3 students from Maria Regina as part of the school’s Religious Education program.  
 
Attendance at the mass not only gives students the opportunity to actively participate in a mass involving 
parishioners, but also to share the experience with family and friends. We believe that it will be a rewarding 
experience for all students involved. 
 
The mass will be celebrated on Sunday 24 March at 6:00pm. Students are requested to be seated with their 
fellow students by 5:50p.m.  
  
Following the mass, families are invited to a BBQ (a $2 donation for each person, payable on the night, to 
cover costs, would be appreciated).  
To assist with catering please include the numbers attending. If you would like to lend a hand with the 
cooking of the sausages (this will occur during the mass) and the serving and clean up please indicate this 
on the return slip.  
 
So we can organise activities and roles for the mass could you please complete the form below and return it 
to your child’s classroom teacher by Wednesday 20 March. 
 
We hope you can join us for this informal gathering. Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Skye Nolan -Brown, Lisa Firman, Fiona Ngamu 

 
Child’s name: __________________________              
 
Class:__________  
 
          
           My child will be attending the Parish Family Mass on Sunday 24 March at 6:00pm. 
   
              ___________ members of our family will be staying for the BBQ. 
 
 
           _____________ is happy to assist with the cooking of the sausages.  
 
 
            ____________ can assist with serving/ clean up following the BBQ. 
           
                         
 
           My child will be not attending the Parish Mass on Sunday 24th March  at 6:00pm. 


